FOXGROUND NSW 2534 COPV

14 November 2008

Richard Merrett

Associate Director — Transport

Gerringong to Bomaderry Princes Highway upgrade — Project Manager
Maunsell Australia Pty Ltd

PO Box Q410

QVB PO NSW 1230

Dear Richard,

Thank you for your letter dated 4 November 2008 and the enclosed copies of:
& Princes Highway Upgrade, Gerringong to Bomaderry, Workshop Report May
2008

* Gerringong to Bomaderry, Princes Highway Upgrade, Route Options
Development, Appendix H - Preliminary Biological Report (Aquatic Ecology
and Water Quality Management) November 2007

% Gerringong to Bomaderry, Princes Highway Upgrade, Route Options
Development, Appendix G - Preliminary Biological Report (Terrestrial Flora
and Fauna) November 2007

We discussed my concerns about the Flora and Fauna surveys of the “Green” and
“Pink” routes at the information session at Berry Agricultural Pavilion on Saturday 25
October 2008.

You assured me that a copy of the spring survey in the vicinity of these routes will be
made available to me. I look forward to receiving a copy and being able to respond.






